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July  2014 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

 Receive our sincere greetings from Morogoro-Tanzania. 

We would like to thank you very much for your prayers and your birthday wishes. Our 

family is fine. We are blessed, as Laurene our  third daughter got married. 

 

The ministry which you are praying for and supporting is going well. After the ILULA 

pastors’ seminar last May, student students will attend pastors’ training courses 

which will start on July 23. Rev Cox Kerry from Oklahoma will join us and teach 

student. 

SOCIAL ACTIVITIES 

Wesley primary school and preschools are going well. We have a project to build a 

library and science rooms.  

Four women are getting sewing course at Susannah Wesley ctr. 



 

”                                                                       Vanessa Donald (a girl supported ) 

  Women at Faidika women group start to make chilli and tomatoes sauces ( Project 

supported  by  Oklahoma Mission Team ).  

  

Our projects:  

• Reaching Out Ministry, advance number  15053O  

• Morogoro preschools advance number    15048N 

• Wesley primary school, advance number    3020704 

• Susannah Wesley Training centre  advance number   3020705  

• church construction in Morogoro Advance number  15059N  

• Morogoro Pastors’ Training Center advance number  3020710 
 

Thank you for your prayers , for supports and for also taking part in our 

mission . 

Yours in Christ’s love,     

Mrs Ngoy and Umba Kalangwa 


